

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE Frederick Road, Kenjies Ext 21, Randburg, Gauteng.

5th December, 2016

Dear fellow residents,

Alan & Maureen Tompkins Unit 78

Folks we live in a really loving, caring village and it is very much appreciated by everyone.

However there are times when such love and care needs to be tempered due to particular circumstances.

This is one of those occasions and I have been requested to ask you to continue to be thinking of them and praying for them but please at this time do not visit the house.

When appropriate for a visit you will be informed but I ask you respect this request for the present.

Regards, Graham Langmead Chairman